
 
 Exchange students delivered the exit presentation on Health Economics
 

September 16, 2020 
 
On September 16, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Director of Mahidol University Health
Technology Assessment (MU-HTA) Graduate Program, along with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montarat
Thavorncharoensap and Asst. Prof. Dr. Sitaporn Youngkong attended the exit presentation delivered by
Mr. Navasint Sindhuchatra, an exchange student from the University of Chicago, and Ms. Napachole
Sindhuchatra, an exchange student from Northwestern University.



They visited MUPY to undertake
their research internship focusing on Health Economics under the supervision of Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa
Chaikledkaew and Asst. Prof. Dr. Sitaporn Youngkong during August 3 - September 16, 2020, at MU-HTA
Graduate Program, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2781


